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Chaired by Ernesto Rodríguez Hernández, First Deputy Minister of Communications in Functions and the 
General Secretary of the National Union of Communications, Informatics and Electronics Workers 
(SNTCIE), Marisol Fuentes Ferrer held the meeting with the delegates of January 24 National Union of 
Communications, Computer and Electronics Workers (SNTCIE) to the Second Conference of the National 
Association of Innovators and Rationalizers (ANIR).

In the exchange with the national directorates of the GECC, GEIC, ETECSA and the Ministry of 
Communications, delegates of the entities Etecsa, Radiocuba and the Correos de Grupo Empresarial de Cuba 
from the provinces participated: Pinar del Río, Havana, Villa Clara, Santiago de Cuba , Granma and 
Cienfuegos.
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